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His Church is not a building or a physical location. It is a living, breathing, holy temple built with living stones. 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:
■	 Ministry Spotlight: Pickleball

■	 NEW in 2020: Trunk or Treat 

■	 Wells Street Overflowing

■	 Safe Families Opportunities

■	 Sign up for Youth Small 
Groups

■	 Masked class now available for 
elementary-age kids

■	 Pick up HomeGroup Books

I really love Pickleball! Why? 
Because it brings people of all 
ages together. In Pickleball, 
we always play doubles (two 
against two), so each week I 
get to play alongside and play 
against 20 year olds, 30 year 
olds, 50 year olds and 70 year 
olds. It is so much fun and along 
the way, friendships develop. 
There is something special about 
competing together, laughing 
together, and sharing the joys 
of winning and stories of almost 
winning—together. Pickleball 
makes me smile and helps me 
connect with my church family. 
I invite you to come join us on 
Monday Nights. Mondays really 
are better with Pickleball.

- Jim Glover 

Ministry Spotlight

Mondays are Better with Pickleball
Mondays 5:30-8pm | Wells Street Gym



We had a great time 
playing pickleball Monday 
night.  I enjoy it because it’s 
a time to have fellowship 
with others, get some 
exercise and have some 
fun—and beating Jim once 
in a while adds to the fun.  
Come join us Monday night. 

- Helen Myers



Headwaters Kids

Fall Fest will be Trunk or Treat for 2020
Trunk or Treat will be our 
primary community outreach 
event this year. It will be held 
on Halloween just before Trick-
or-Treat usually begins. This 
will be a completely outdoor 
event, with cars safely spaced, 
so families can spread out. 

Volunteer
In the weeks ahead we will be 
offering many ways you can 
volunteer to make this event a 
success!  We will need:
• 20-30 decorated vehicles 
• 30-40 additional volunteers to 
direct traffic, assist parking, and 

help with foot traffic throughout 
the afternoon.  
• Lots and lots of fun-size candy 
to distribute to kids. You can 
drop candy off starting this week 
(9/20) at the Welcome Center or 
the Church office M-F 9-4.
Questions: Contact Erin Wood at 
ewood@headwaterschurch.org.

mailto:ewood%40headwaterschurch.org?subject=Trunk%20or%20Treat




NOW’S A GREAT  
TIME TO GIVE!
Safe Families Receives  
Matching Grant

We are thankful to be the recipient 
once again this year of a grant from 
the Spencer Foundation.  Also, our 
matching grant with the Stand 
Together Foundation is underway.  All 
donations made online up to $1,000 
per person are matched 100%.

New Volunteer Training:
Safe Families for Children Northeast Indiana invites 
you to a training event to learn about our ministry 
and what it means to serve as a host family or family 
coach through Safe Families! 

November 14th  |  8:30am -12:30pm 
Wallen Road, Room A-1
Please sign up at HERE

Needs: 

• Gas Gift Cards
• Grocery Gift Cards 
• Boys & Girls Pajamas - 14 
• Girls Pajamas - 16

You can drop off donations at the Church Office or at 
the Welcome Center on Sundays.  Please put them 
in an envelope with:  “Safe Families - ATTN Bonnie 
Doolittle.”  Or you can email us at northeastindiana@
safefamilies.net for other drop off options.

Safe Families
for Children

https://northeastindiana.safe-families.org/blog/2020/sat-nov-14th-volunteer-training-830am-1230pm/


Now Offering:
K – 5th Grade Class

2nd & 4th Sunday of month 8am
(Masks Required)

Pre-K – 2nd Grade Classes
Sunday mornings 9:15 & 10:45

(Masks Optional)

Masks-Required 
Class Now 
Available for 
Elementary-age
We will begin offering a combined class 
for kids K-5th grade during our 8am ser-
vice at Wallen Road in C9/C10, the 2nd and 
4th Sunday of every month.  (No nursery or 
Pre-K classes will be offered at this time.)

Spotlight: Educators 

Those Who 
Teach. 
Thanking Our 
Educators.
Headwaters Church is blessed to have a great 
representation of teachers, administrators, and 
support staff in many of the local public and private 
schools. As they begin a school year full of changes 
and unknowns, we want to say THANKS.  

If you are an educator, please stop by the 
Welcome Center Sunday (or the church office 
M-F 9am-4pm) and pick up a little gift from 
your church family. 

Thank you for all you do for kids in our community! ■



Headwaters Church
1001 W. Wallen Road
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46825

260.489.4942
www.headwaterschurch.org

Office Hours:
M-F  |  9am-4pm

            Giving Totals
	 Last Week General Giving	 $43,563	 YTD General Giving	 $1,296,094	
	 Weekly General Budget	 $36,875	 YTD General Budget	 $1,364,375	

	 Amplify Giving*		  Sunday Attendance	
	 Last Week Giving	 $1,102	 Wallen Road 8am	 55	
	 2020 YTD Giving	 $177,974	 Wells Street 9:15am	 401
	 Total Amplify Fund Giving	 $900,129	 Wallen Road 10:45am	 254
			   Total	 710
*The Amplify Fund is a building fund for preparing our new facility  
at 2000 N. Wells Street for current & future ministries.

Let us know how we can pray for  you.   F i l l  out an onl ine Communication Card on our website . 

jglover@headwaterschurch.org

Worship Notes  
for Kids 
Available at Welcome Center 
and on our Website
You’ll find this Kid’s Worship 
Notes under RESOURCES on our 
website.

Don’t forget to bring 
your own pens and 
crayons!

Summer 2021
Youth Backpacking Trip

Info Meeting
Sun, Oct 11  |  12:30pm

Wallen Road

My Worship Notes
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Draw a picture from the lesson

write down the lesson title 
or bible verses! 
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Event 
Attendants
We’re looking for men 18 years old 
and older to serve as paid event 
attendants to monitor third-party 
events (such as the soccer league) 
at Wells Street. 

Responsibilities include 
unlocking & securing the building, 
encouraging event participants 
to remain in designated areas, 
and being a liaison between 
church administration and event 
participants. 

If you’re interested and 
want to know 
more, please 
contact the 
Church Office, 
260-489-4942.

http://www.headwaterschurch.org
https://www.headwaterschurch.org/node/334
mailto:jglover%40headwaterschurch.org?subject=I%27m%20part%20of%20Headwaters%20at%20Home%21

